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McFarlane Offers Convenient Torque Link Repair Kits for Piper Aircraft 
 
Baldwin City, Kansas, September 16, 2011 - McFarlane Aviation Products has offered torque link 
repair kits for Cessna aircraft for many years.  They are now pleased to announce the availability of 
new torque link repair kits for Piper Aircraft.   
 
Repairing worn torque links solves many wheel shimmy problems.  To save customers time and 
money, McFarlane has done the tedious work of determining all wear components required to 
repair most Piper torque links, and have assembled them into kits.  These convenient kits offer up 
to a 60% savings and include FAA approved parts and standard hardware. 
 
McFarlane Aviation Products has provided general aviation with high quality replacement aircraft 
parts at affordable prices for over 20 years.  For more information, visit our website  
www.mcfarlaneaviation.com, or call 800-544-8594 or 785-594-2741. 
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